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Dear Parents and Carers,        9 June 2021  

 

RE: Y6 Final Term Arrangements and Key Dates 

 

As Year 6 enter their final term at Thorne Brooke Primary School, we would like to share with 
you the key dates and events. 

 

Assessments 

As you will be aware, Standard Attainment Tests (SATs) have been cancelled again this year. 

However, we are continuing to teach the National Curriculum and provide every child with the 
best level of education to get them ‘secondary ready’.  

We will be completing internal assessments and will provide details of this on their final report, 
which will be presented to them at the Award Ceremony on Friday 9th July.  

 

Year 6 Celebration Trip – Date and activity to be confirmed 

As always, to celebrate the hard work and determination shown by the Y6 children, we will be 
organising a special event for them. 

 

Year 6 Final Day Arrangements - Friday 9th July 

On this day, the Y6 children are invited to wear an old shirt for signing. We also invite those 
children purchasing a hoodie to wear it on this day. 

We will be making this final day special for them. We will be holding a whole school ‘special 
assembly’ and have many more exciting events planned for them during the morning. 

We are encouraging the children to bring a packed lunch to school on this day, as we would 
like to have a picnic for lunch. We will be providing extra snacks for the picnic. 

From 1.15pm we in invite Parents and Carers to come and celebrate with us. 

We will be holding an award ceremony for the Y6 children, which will hopefully take place on 
the school field. 

Parents’/Carers should arrive from 1.15pm and be seated by 1.30pm. We ask that you 
bring your own picnic blanket/seats to the event. 

Entry to the field will be through the Wike Gate Road field entrance.  
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2 adults per family are permitted to attend the event. If your family situation means that you 
require more adults to attend, please contact the school to discuss this further. 

Siblings who are not of school age may attend with parents. However, we ask that you leave 
the event (temporarily) if your child becomes unsettled and starts to disrupt the event. 

The Y6 children will sit with their parent’s/carers. We want everyone in attendance to be able 
to enjoy this event and therefore anyone creating a disturbance may be asked to leave. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

We hope you can join us. Please can you confirm your attendance by emailing BR-
admin@vennacademy.org by Friday 18th June. 

 

Year 6 Transition week at Trinity Academy – Monday 12th July – Friday 16th July 

The majority of our children will transition to Trinity Academy, and therefore they will begin 
their secondary education at Trinity Academy on Monday 12th July.  

Children who are not transferring to Trinity are expected to continue to attend Brooke during 
this week. For those children attending other secondary schools, we are waiting for details 
regarding their transition arrangements, and will contact their parents as soon as we have the 
information. 

 

We really hope to make the final term a term to remember.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Emma Levers 
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